
Attendance Newsletter
Dear Parents/Carers ,

We have had another good week in school with lots of hard work and good progress. It is a wonderful week for our 

attendance, as we have NO RED classes!!!! I am absolutely over the moon about this, I really hope that we can continue 

this upward trend all the way to the end of this half term and beyond! Not only has our whole school attendance 

improved because of this, but also every single class improved their attendance this week! Amazing!!!Well done to 

Year 6, who are this week’s winners - no surprise as they we all in everyday for their SATs test. A huge well done to all of 

the Year 6 children for all of their hard work and effort that they put into the tests and their work this week! A treat day 

today is well deserved! 

Whole School Attendance- 
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100% Attendance- 

100% Punctuality-


